

Pennsylvania Bureau of WIC Request for Comment: 2026 WIC State Plan of Program Operation and Administration

Date:

May 2025

Download Material

PolicyLab responded to a request for comment from the Pennsylvania Bureau of WIC on the 2026 WIC State Plan of Program Operation and Administration.

In their response, PolicyLab experts offered recommendations to help increase uptake rates in Pennsylvania's WIC program and to lower service barriers including: connecting families receiving short-term supports from the 1115 waiver to long-term supports via WIC, modernizing the WIC user experience, reducing administrative burden and preserving the dignity of WIC participants.

Authors:

Vasan A, Negro D, Virudachalam S, Pennotti R, Langrin M

Topics

Equitable Access to Services Maternal-Child Health

Related Content

Reducing Administrative Burdens and Improving Access to Public Benefits to Promote Health Equity Memo: Improving Access to WIC and SNAP Benefits to Support Child Health